
 
 
MDCPS Dual Enrollment Student Information 
 
Welcome from President Rosenberg 
 
Welcome to Florida International University and our Dual Enrollment program with Miami-Dade 
County Public Schools. We are so pleased that you have entrusted your continuing education to 
us. At FIU we believe that every student counts, and today’s students, now more than ever, 
must be well prepared for the challenges ahead. We are committed to providing you with the 
best possible academic experiences so that you can achieve your goals and pursue your 
dreams.  
 
We hope you will apply to FIU as a degree-seeking student. We offer many opportunities for 
community and global engagement through more than 200 bachelor’s, master’s and doctoral 
degree programs, including nationally accredited colleges of law and medicine. These 
opportunities have been designed with you, the student, in mind. With outstanding faculty, 
cutting-edge research, and a quality learning environment, our students graduate as true global 
citizens ready to compete in the leading job markets.  
 
FIU has a nationally and internationally recognized full-time faculty known for outstanding 
teaching and innovative research. Our students, faculty, and alumni continually receive national 
and international recognition for their achievements. Committed to both quality and access, FIU 
meets the educational needs of traditional students, as well as part-time students and lifelong 
learners. Here is the link to the online application process:  http://admissions.fiu.edu/ 
 
On behalf of your fellow students and our faculty and staff, I congratulate you on enrolling in FIU 
Dual Enrollment courses. I hope this experience helps you discover a passion that matches 
your talents. I invite you to engage fully in the FIU experience so that you can learn firsthand 
what makes this university Worlds Ahead. And if you should see me on campus, please be sure 
to say hello. I’d love to hear how you’re doing. 
 
Mark B. Rosenberg 
President 
  



 

FIU Student ID 

Once your registration is completed through FIU, your teacher will let you know.  With your FIU 
Panther ID number, you can come to campus to get your FIU Student ID card- called the One 
Card.  It provides you access to campus facilities including the Library.  There is a one-time 
charge of $10.   

Here are frequently asked questions: http://shop.fiu.edu/onecard/faq/index.html 

Directions to campuses: http://admissions.fiu.edu/visiting/directions.php 

On Modesto A. Maidique Campus, 11200 SW 8th St. the One Card office is located in the Gold 
Parking Garage (PGG) room 100: http://campusmaps.fiu.edu/mmc-map.pdf 

On Biscayne Bay Campus, 3000 NE 151 St., the One Card office is located in the Wolfe 
University Center (WUC) room 143: http://campusmaps.fiu.edu/bbc-map.pdf 

Park in metered parking stalls only as your Dual Enrollment registration does not include the 
Transportation Access fee which provides a parking decal. 

 
What should I do if I have a problem in one of my dual enrollment courses? 
 
Just like your regular high school classes, the first person you should consult with a problem in 
your dual enrollment class is your teacher. 
 
Respectful communication, either before or after class, or at the end of the school day, is a good 
strategy to follow.  Alternatively, email that is correctly addressed to your teacher (Dear Mr./ Ms. 
________:) should include your whole name, the course number and name that you are 
enrolled in, and a brief description of your issue. 
 
If you believe that your issue or problem is still not resolved with communication with the 
teacher, please follow your institution’s procedure for the next level of notification.  This may be 
a department chair, assistant/associate principal, or the principal. 
 
Hopefully your issue or problem can be resolved within your own high school.  However, be 
aware that there are more sophisticated policies at FIU for these matters.  As an enrolled FIU 
student, you do have access to these established avenues: 
  
Ms. Sherilyn Lukas, Coordinator at the University College can be a resource.  Her email 
address is:  Sherilyn.Lukas@fiu.edu 
 
The Undergraduate Student Academic Grievance Procedure as published in the FIU Student 
Handbook: http://globaldatebooksonline.com/flipbooks/flo2011/#/42/ 
 
 


